AB-3080 Employment discrimination: enforcement

Dear Gov. Brown,

As President of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee https://sbwpc.org/ I am writing to express our organization's support for AB 3080 (Gonzalez Fletcher, Jackson) As one of the largest women's political committees in CA with over 400 members, we advocate for feminist values which include "legislation which ... assists in creating a more sensitive and survivor responsive criminal justice system...." AB 3080 bars both mandatory nondisclosure agreements and private arbitration (prohibiting going to court) related to sexual misconduct. In the interest of fair employment practices SBWPC therefore urges you to sign AB 3080 into law.

Sincerely,

Catherine Swysen
President SBWPC